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May 4, 2014 
 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 
 

Mr. Joseph P. Oshry 
 

As a professional Dance Director and Choreographer it is with sincere pleasure that I write 
this letter in support of Joseph Oshry, Lighting Designer. 
 
I have had the distinct fortune to cross paths in our production projects and we have 
developed and excellent working relationship that has led to enhanced performances.  
Mr. Oshry’s lighting design contributed substantially to the artistic concept of the 
performances we shared. This is a man in control of his profession, reaching out to all 
participants in a project with openness and good will. He takes painstaking trouble to insure 
he understands a choreographer’s intent and develops, well in advance of stage calls, a 
complete Lighting Plot from which we then deftly resolves the actuality of the project 
without wasted time or unnecessary trial and error. The result; an artistic success. 
 
I strongly support Joseph Oshry and am pleased to write this recommendation. Producers 
would always greatly benefit from his outstanding collaboration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Robert de Warren 
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